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WELCOME!

Please join us in welcoming Payton, Charile and
Carter to Preschool - Kelvin and Maxwell to the
Infant Room - Liam R. to the Wobbler Room - And all

to our Small World Family!

Small World is required by the
State of Michigan to obtain a health
appraisal from each child every
year. It is best practice to have your
child's pediatrician complete a
health appraisal at each well-child
appointment for you to give to us. If
you missed doing so, you can call
your child's pediatrician to have
them complete one to be picked up.
Thank you for your help in keeping
us compliant with licensing
requlations!

GULL MEADOW FARMS

The Small World Pre K class will be
tfaking their annual field trip to Gull
Meadow Farms on Friday,
September 22nd! This field trip will
include a wagon ride, petting zoo, a
farmhand talk, apple picking, donut
& cider, pumpkin patch, games and
more! We will be eating a picnic
lunch at the farm. The bus will leave
at 10:30AM. Parents are welcome to
join! Details and permission slips will
go home next week.

FALL FAMILY CARNIVAL

Save the Date: On Friday, October
20th we will host a Fall Family
Carnival from 4pm -6pm. This is for
ALL Small World families (older
siblings are welcomel). We will have
food and games set up both inside
& outside (weather permitting).
Details will be coming soon!




